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To Our Customers, Suppliers, Distributors and Business Partners:

The State of California recently amended the regulations implementing 
the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, a/k/a 
„Proposition 65“, which requires companies selling their products in 
California to provide a warning to consumers if the product may cause 
exposure to any of the chemicals identified on the State‘s Proposition 65 
List.  

KOBOLD Instruments Inc. is committed to a culture of compliance and 
addressing the requirements of Proposition 65.  We have evaluated our 
product line and will ensure that our customers, suppliers, distributors and 
business partners have all the information required to achieve compliance 
with Proposition 65.

In the interim, if you have any questions regarding KOBOLD’s products 
and the corresponding requirements of Proposition 65, please contact us 
at 412-788-2830.
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